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Waterville Campus Information

We took a team of teachers to Sourcewell's Educator Summit August 6-8. Joining
administration to the conference was Kelci Halvorson, Bridgette Reuvers, Carrie Brown, Rachel
Wendlant and Kelsey Schiefelbein. The conference was filled with great team bonding,
excellent professional development with cutting edge information and connections with other
educators from across the state.

New teacher workshop was held on Thursday, August 22. Once again Ashley Landru and
Anna Skidmore will lead the mentor/mentees. New teachers were greeted by administration
and office staff teams, met with Dan Lemcke with technology needs before joining up with Mrs.
Landru and Mrs. Skidmore and their mentors. The Chamber graciously hosted new staff for
lunch at EL Molino’s as well. A thank you for our Waterville Chamber of Commerce!

Construction is wrapping up and the building spaces that were touched throughout the
summer projects are awesome. The spaces for kids are outstanding!

Workshop Week began on August 26. We have built in professional development with time for
teachers to work in their classroom and collaborate/connect with their teams.

A BIG thank you to our custodial staff for the work over the summer as they navigated flooding
and prepping the building for our staff and students to return!

K-4

Back to school packets and information were available to families August 19-22. Families
signed up for entrance conferences which will be held on Tuesday, September 3. The
elementary’s first day of school with students is September 4.

9-12

Open house and welcome back evening will be held on Wednesday, August 28. We will again
have freshmen orientation to cap the evening off. The first day of school for high school
students will be Tuesday, September 3.




